
 

 
 
 
 
 
28 March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Just a quick note to wish you all a Happy Easter! 
 
We re-open on 15th April - free breakfast available as usual from 8am. 
 
To help with consolidating learning over the year, resources have been uploaded onto 
the school website, and can be accessed using this link: 
 
( https://link.nelt.co.uk/kUHyK ). 
 
Please encourage your child to review what has been taught so far this year. 
  
We have much to look forward to! 
 
'summertime is always the best of what might be' Charles Bowden 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Alex Hook 
Head of School 
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